
Regulations on Credit Transfer  
For Undergraduates Programs  

College of Innovation Thammasat University 
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----------------------------------------- 

By and with the authority according to the Thammasat University Regulation on 
Undergraduate Degrees B.E. 2561 (with a revision No.3 until B.E. 2564) item 33, the College of 
Innovation, as agreed by the College Executive Committees in the meeting 4/2566 on 15 August 
2023, hereby announce regulations on credit transfer as follows. 

1. Students who wish to apply for credit transfer, must submit a request form to the College
of Innovation four weeks prior to the period of enrollment and registration along with
other documents.

1.1 An official transcript from previous institution. 
1.2  An official resignation letter from previous institution.  

2. No transfer credits can be granted if the student has been dismissed from prevoius
institution.

3. Courses for credit transfer must be with an earned grade of "C" or P (Passed) or S
(Satisfaction) or its equivalence.

4. For international program, courses for credit transfer must be taught in English.
5. There are two cases for credit transfer.

5.1 For students who have taken courses from other institutions 
5.1.1 The content of the course must be equivalent to that of the course 

specified in the curriculum. 
5.1.2 Total number of transfer credit cannot exceed half of the total credits 

required by the curriculum. Students, who are granted for credit transfer, must study in 
the college at least one academic year.  

5.1.3 Courses requested for transfer must not be courses under the 
program from which the student has been dismissed. 

5.1.4 Courses considered for credit transfer must not exceed eight years 
from the semester of enrollment. 

5.1.5 Transfer credit will be recorded according to the Thammasat University 
Regulation on Undergraduate Degrees B.E. 2561 (with a revision until B.E. 2564) item 
33.  

5.2 For students who have taken courses from Thammasat University 
5.2.1 The content of the course must be equivalent to that of the course 

specified in the curriculum. 
5.2.2 There is no limit to the number of transfer credit. 
5.2.3 Core courses considered for credit transfer must not exceed eight 

years from the semester of enrollment. 
5.2.4 Elective courses considered for credit transfer must not exceed ten 

years from the semester of enrollment. 
5.2.5 Transfer credit will be recorded according to the actual results. 
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6. In cases where rules cannot be applied, the College Executive Committee is authorized
to consider and make a decision.

The Regulations on credit transfer shall be applied to students enrolled from the academic
year 2023 onwards. 

Issued on 15 August 2023. 

 (Asst. Prof. Dr. Chayakrit  Asvathitanont) 
            Dean, College of Innovation 




